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Blackboard Learn with the Ultra Experience is Coming for
Fall Semester 2024!

The University is transitioning to Blackboard Learn with the Ultra Experience Fall Semester 2024.
This view is a more modern and adaptable learning management design and will establish a more
contemporary and student-friendly learning environment.

Learn more by clicking the following link: https://youtu.be/A6H2M2egLbY .

The end of life for Blackboard Original is July 15. Thus, Fall 2024 Blackboard Ultra course shells
will be made available July 15. Don’t fret! The Office of Extended Learning is available to assist
you with this migration.

Please register for the Blackboard Learn Ultra Bootcamp. Make plans to attend ONE of the live,
synchronous sessions from May 13—-May 17. If you need additional information, please email
nsuonline@nsu.edu.
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